
 

National Electric Power Regulatory Authority 
(NEPRA) 

Notice of Public Hearing 
in the Matter of Amendments in the Commercial Code Proposed by the Commercial 

Code Review Panel 
 

All stakeholders, interested/affected persons/parties and the general public are notified 
that the Authority is considering amendments in the Commercial Code proposed by the 
Commercial Code Review Panel (CCRP). In this regard, the Authority has decided to hold a 
Public Hearing to offer an opportunity of hearing to all stakeholders, interested, affected 
parties/persons and general public in terms of Rule-3(13) of the NEPRA (Market Operator 
Registration, Standards and Procedure) Rules, 2015. Accordingly, the hearing will be held as 
per the following schedule:- 
 
 

Date November 20, 2019 (Wednesday) 

Time 10:45 A.M. 

Venue 
5th Floor, NEPRA Tower G-5/1, 

Islamabad 

 
(2). A copy of the draft amendments proposed by the CCRP is available on NEPRA website 
(i.e. www.nepra.org.pk/news.htm) for ready reference. All stakeholders, interested /affected 
parties/persons and the general public are invited to participate in the above-mentioned Public 
Hearing to express their views either in favor of or against the said proposed amendments. 
Written comments in the matter may be filed preferably before the proposed hearing. For any 
further clarification/information contact Registrar on the following address:- 
 

 
Registrar  

 
NEPRA 

NEPRA Tower Attaturk Avenue (East), Sector G-5/1 
Islamabad. 

Tele: 051-9206500/2013200; Fax 051-9210215/2600026 
E-mail: office@nepra.org.pk 
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